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 Good afternoon, my name is Layla Ramirez. I am a student at Parkrose High School. 

And part of the Parkrose community. I want to oppose HB3119/SB509  

I want to support HB3062, because it reduces harm to sensitive people, in factories 

for example, it reduces harm to sensitive people,it is distribution of the “goods 

” and other HB’s are harmful to our air,we want clean air not dirty air,it's bad for the 

people who have asthma and people who already have bad enough air. This house 

bill 3062, is good for us because its for sensitive use, to people as well as industrial 

use for sensitive uses to our land etc: 

This is for warehouse distribution, light manufacturing,in my opinion having a better 

option should be the only option, and opposing the other house bills that can 

potentially hurt people and make them have severe breathing problems than they 

already have. 

I personally think people purposely put these bad house bills in lower income areas 

and never the high class areas, it shows how much wealthy people want these 

horrible bills to get passed and not have it happen in their areas, we always have bad 

air and people in  “wealthier areas” have less bad air,so consider hearing this. 

 I'm concerned for the elderly people if the bill we are opposing gets done, it can 

harm us all. As an Oregonian many people agree with me and we want clean air, 

thank you for taking time to listen and hear my opinion as well as caring for you to 

consider supporting “HB3062” with me.  

 


